
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact: Malika Reed Wilkins 
October 4, 2016      mwilkins@georgiatolls.com, 404-893-6103 

 

 

MEDIA ALERT 
 

Scheduled Maintenance on I-85 Express Lanes October 4, 2016 
Automated Phone System, Mobile App and Online Transactions will be unavailable during 

maintenance period 
 
ATLANTA –Due to scheduled maintenance, the Peach Pass automated phone system, the Peach 
Pass GO! Mobile App and the online account management system at www.mypeachpass.com will be 
offline and unavailable, on Tuesday, October 4, 2016 from 8:45 PM through Wednesday, October 5, 
2016 at 2:45AM.   
 
During the maintenance timeframe, Peach Pass Customers will be unable to conduct online 
account transactions, access automated phone assistance nor change their toll mode online or 
with the Peach Pass GO! mobile app.  
 
 Please continue to check the SRTA website (www.georgiatolls.com) and/or the Peach Pass website 
(www.PeachPass.com) for maintenance updates. 
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